

Cawfield Avenue WIDNES Cheshire WA8 7HG



Email: sec.ashley@haltonlearning.net

HEADTEACHER Miss D Wilson



6th May 2025



Dear Parents/Carers,

It is National Numeracy Day on Wednesday 21st May and students will be taking part in numeracy activities to help improve their day to day numeracy skills.



We all use maths every day, often without realising it. **National Numeracy** is an independent charity with a vision for everyone in the UK to get on with numbers so they can get on with life. Their mission is to empower children and adults in the UK to feel confident with everyday maths so they can fulfil their potential at work, home and school. Their work improves how people understand and work with numbers in everyday life, sparking better opportunities and brighter futures.



To help you support your child, National Numeracy have a free 'National Numeracy Challenge' available to help you improve your own numeracy skills. For more information and to sign up, please visit https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/ and click the orange 'Go to the Challenge' tab in the top right hand corner. From there you will need to click 'Let's get started'.



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Yours sincerely,



Stephanie Camborne-Paynter Numeracy Co-ordinator











Success in Partnership